Dear Chair Nathanson & Revenue Committee Members:

As an Oregon taxpayer during this time of crisis, | am outraged that OFRI is abusing tax dollars, distorting science, and helping to
destroy our forests on behalf of the clearcutting of Big Timber. This MUST stop.

Please do your utmost to ensure that HB 2357 becomes law.
Sincerely, Ted Gleichman, Portland.



